
56 Prospect Street 
Hartford, CT 06103 
(860) 728-4527

Kathleen M. Shanley  
Manager- Transmission Siting 

August 28, 2020

Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 

RE: Petition No. 1287 – 1470 Line Redding to Wilton Project – Redding, Wilton and Weston
Notice of Completion of Construction

The Connecticut Light and Power Company doing business as Eversource Energy, Inc. 
(“Eversource”)submits this letter to comply with the Connecticut Siting Council’s (the “Council”) condition of 
approval in the above-referenced petition, as follows: 

• Within 45 days after completion of construction, the Council shall be notified in writing that

construction has been completed.

Accordingly, this letter is to provide notice that as of July 31, 2020, Eversource has 
completed construction and restoration work, with the exception of the final paving of Upper 
Parish Road.  This work is being performed under the conditions of a Connecticut 
Department of Transportation ("DOT") permit and will be completed as soon as the DOT 
authorizes the work.  It is expected to be completed in the next few weeks.

A hard copy of this Notice of Completion of construction will be delivered to your office.

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at (860) 728-4527. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen M. Shanley 




